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St. Joseph School Raises Funds for Children With Special 
Needs 
May 1, 2023 
 

Students and staff at St. Joseph School 
spent the Month of April recognizing 
Autism Awareness and Acceptance Month.  
 
As part of our activities, students 
participated in various educational, 
fundraising, and fun-filled events to spread 
the word about neurodiversity.  
 
Through fundraising efforts, the school 

raised over $2000.00 which will be donated toward local charities which support 
children with special needs.  
 
To close off the month, students and staff in the 
school formed a human infinity symbol 
composed of the colours of the rainbow. The 
rainbow infinity symbol represents the 
uniqueness and beauty of all of God’s people.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Catholic Education Makes the Difference! 

 
For more information, please contact: Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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